
Clinton Savings Bank branch and 
the Bank’s ATM

will be closing on June 20, 2025.

|  clintonsavings.com

Notice of School Branch Closing

After June 20, 2025, you may visit any of our
seven convenient branch locations for your

banking needs.
Visit our website at clintonsavings.com or 

call us at 978-365-3700. 


